
Lanark County and the Town of Smiths Falls are 

undertaking the Rural Transit Feasibility Study to 

explore the potential of new public transit services 

through both a technical and engagement-focused 

process. The study is key to understanding the mobility 

needs of residents, as well as meaningfully responding 

to the challenges and opportunities across the region. 

The study is being conducted across four phases. 

Currently, we are seeking your help to identify travel 

needs and demand for services, as well as transit 

priorities and opportunities. Transit can take several 

forms, including fixed routes and schedules or on-

demand (typically a shared ride transportation service). 

Your input will assist us in developing the transit 

solutions that will best support the residents of Lanark 

County and Smiths Falls. A second round of public 

engagement will take place this summer, during which 

we will present transit  options for the community to 

review and provide feedback.

Share your input. 
Complete the 
survey online.

lanarkcounty.ca/transit

STUDY PHASES

Existing Conditions Review1 NOW

Transit Solutions Planning2 JUNE

Transit Governance Strategy3 JULY

Project Reporting4 SEPT
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